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SMALL OR SICK 14   Alice, Asina, Emmanuel M, Faith, Favor, Fred, Hellen, Henry,Leah, Mona, Rehana, Sharif, Sharifa, Vivian. BABIES 16  Brandon, Deborah, Elijah, Emmanuel, Isaac, Jeremiah, 

Jesse, Jovan, Phiona, Ruth, Ryan, Samuel, Sarah  Triplets: Jasmine, Jasper and Jayson. TODDLERS 33  Alibert (Returned for a season), Arnold, Benedict,  Brandon, Brighton, Daphine, Dison, , 

Ella, Elukamu, Emmanuel O, Esther, Evatte, Irene, Ivan, James, John, Joseph, Joshua T, Lydia F (Returned for a season), Maria, Mercy, Moses M, Moses O, Noreen, Patience (Returned for a sea-
son), Peter, Precious, Rebecca B, Rebecca W, Samuel (I), Shamina, Victoria,  Yvonne,  New (Bold), MOVED(Underlined) 
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Our new abandoned baby Leah.  

 
Leah who is healthy has been well cared for. 

 
Joseph, Sharon from SOS to see Ja Ja & mum . 

 
Christmas was a wonderful time of celebration.. 

Dear Welcome Home Friends and Family, 

    Happy New Year!!!!  Thank you all so much for 
your notes of encouragement and your love and 
support over this past year. It means a lot to us. It 
has been a very full year with much happening 
within the ministry. The home has been humming 
along like a well oiled machine with a lot of now 
healthy happy children who most of the times are 
full of joy. As we have closed out 2022 we say that 
the Lord has sustained us by his grace. 

    .The village ministry, churches and clinic are all 
making an impact in people’s lives and are soften-
ing the people’s hearts to the Lord. We are waiting 
on the Government to declare Uganda Ebola free. 

    There is a new girl in the home named Leah who 
was abandoned on a persons veranda. She had 
been well cared for. The parents are unknown.  

    Joseph and Sharon who moved from Welcome 
Home to SOS (the extension orphanage) spent a 
few days with us while we helped connect them to 
the Ja Ja and mum for the Christmas break. 

     Little Timothy, now known as Levi (as there 
were 2 Timothy’s in his family) has been back with 
his adoptive brother Big Timothy to visit with his 
Biological family. Levi was adopted because of his 
serious heart condition into a wonderful family who 
walked with him through many scary open heart 
surgeries. They helped him reach out to his Ugan-
dan family which has been exciting for all of them 

     Sincerely we thank you for all your love and 
financial sacrifice to help us with the ministry. 
Without you we could not impact the lives we do.    

Blessings from Mandy,  
and Your Welcome Home Family. 

 https://smile.amazon.com/ch/33-0627579 

 
Timothy adopted because of severe heart issues. 

 
Now back to visit WH (and his biological family). 

 
Joy and Milly looked after him as a little baby. 

 

 
It’s a lot of fun Decorating the home and trees. 


